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Norton Gregory 
 

6:20 PM (14 hours ago)

to 
me  

 

Hi Lisa, 
 
Upon review of the questions and your comments I am going to reconsider my answer. I would 
not favor the appointment of somebody who is not pro choice to the human rights commission or 
the BRH board. I agree that choice is a human right. 
 
Regarding reproductive health I believe it is very important for all individuals to receive 
reproductive health information/education. When I was growing up, our school began this 
education in the fourth grade. I believe it has led to healthy life choices. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to revise and respond. 
 
Best regards, 
Norton 

 


